
 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM       

April 14, 2020 
 
 

TO  :  All CNMI PSS Employees 
 
FROM  : Chairperson, State Board of Education  

     
SUBJECT :  BOE Certification Office Closure 
 
 
 
This is to inform everyone that the CNMI State Board of Education (BOE) 
Certification & Licensure Office (CLO) has been closed due to COVID-19 and 
will remain closed for the next twelve (12) months. Unfortunately, certification 
applications and inquiries will not be entertained during this time.  
 
We appreciate your patience related to the temporary discontinuation of 
certification services. 
 
Information regarding certification matters will be broadcasted via email if and 
when available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

        
Janice A. Tenorio, M.Ed. 

Voting Members 
 

Janice A. Tenorio, M.Ed. 
Chairperson 

 
Herman M. Atalig, SGM(Ret) 

Vice Chairperson 
 

MaryLou S. Ada, J.D. 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 
Andrew L. Orsini 

Member 
 

Phillip Mendiola-Long, AIFA, RF  
Member 

___________ 
 

Non-Voting Members 
 

Paul T. Miura 
Teacher Representative 

 
Galvin S. Deleon Guerrero 

Non Public-School Rep. 
 

Dionne Monique Sakisat Torres 
Student Representative 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


